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February 4, 2021 
 
 
Re: Travel Advisory 
 
 
Attention Erie 1 BOCES Families, 
 
The New York State Department of Health guidelines mandate that anyone travelling to a non-
contiguous state for more than 24 hours is expected to take a COVID test before and after travel or 
quarantine for 10 days upon returning to the state. 
 
If your family will be traveling during the February break, we ask that you please notify the school 
office of your plans to either quarantine or test-out. A link to the full travel advisory can be found on 
our website at www.e1b.org/covid. 
 
As always, we thank you for being a part of the E1B family and we hope that whatever plans you have 
for the break, it is stress-free, fun and most importantly, safe. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Erie 1 BOCES’ Instructional Team 
Michael Capuana, Assistant Superintendent, Instructional Services 
Patrick Canfield, Director, Exceptional Education 
Christa McHale, Director, Educational Partnerships and Workforce Development 
Anedda Trautman, Director, Career and Technical Education 

http://www.e1b.org/covid

